
                 

               

 
 
 
 
April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Teacher of History 
 
Thank you for your interest in this post. We are seeking a highly talented teacher of history who can make 
a significant contribution to the future development of the subject. History is a vibrant and highly 
successful curriculum area, with great facilities and a superb team ethic amongst staff and pupils. 

 

Over the years History has been our most popular options subject at GCSE and take up at A-level is also 
strong. There is a very positive vibe about the subject—it is taught in a lively and imaginative way and the 
department's extra-curricular offer is rich. At A-level we also offer politics and the willingness to teach this 
would be an advantage.  
 
The department has its own suite of five modern classrooms, one of which is an equipped computer lab. 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach. We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and parents 
who are very supportive of the school. We work in attractive buildings, superbly equipped, on a beautiful 
site. The accommodation for History is excellent with modern classrooms and a computer lab. 
  
I hope that having read all of the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply. Please submit 
your application by Monday 29th April 2024, 9am. Interviews will take place week beginning 6th May 
2024. The post is open to candidates who will be Early Career Teachers or more experienced colleagues. 
  
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
  



 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 


